
SRM Institute of Science and Technology

Faculty of Science and Humanities
Department of Computer Science

Organized

INDUSTRIAL VISIT

The Department of Computer Science is initiated an Industry visit to Xebia

Digital, Multi Services SEZ, Cheyyur Taluk, Chengalpattu District, Tamil Nadu-603305

on 10/10/2023 for the First year M.Sc. IT students. We have received acceptance letter

on 4/10/2023 for visiting Xebia Digital. We have started from SRM IST @9 am and

reached there at10.30 am with 55 MSc. IT students and two faculty coordinators Dr.

Sabeen S and Mr.Ramesh M on 10/10/2023. They have started their session with a

welcome drink. They were given 3 three technical sessions on the process of their

recruitment and the skills required. This visit offered valuable insights and learning

opportunities to the students.




